WANDONG COMMUNITY CHRISTMAS CAROLS 2023
- DATE AND POSSIBLE CHANGE OF VENUE

The 2023 Wandong Community Christmas Carols will be held on Sunday 17" December.
The event has been free thanks to the sponsorship of the Bendigo Community Bank.
The event will start at 4.30pm with a free sausage sizzle and Santa Claus, then the carols
commence at 6.30pm. Due to renovations (yet to commence) at the Community Centre,
Davern Reserve, it is likely that the carols will be held at the Wandong Public Hall.




